
Rindge Energy Commission Meeting      PROVISIONAL MINUTES
February 8, 2024

Attending: Members: Dan Bissex, Pat Martin, Richard Mellor and Dwight Schenk.  Also attending: 
Lori Rautiola

Dan Bissex brought the meeting to order at 4:03.

Lori Rautiola reported that weatherization work on the Recreation Center has been completed.  Pat will
try to set a time with Mike and Dan to schedule a public viewing of the work.

We are still working on initial ideas for improving the ventilation of the Town Office building as raised 
in the energy audit of the building by Margaret Dillon.

The Community Power Committee has not met in the past month.  Dan has developed savings figures 
which could have been realized by the Rindge population if CPC rates had been in effect rather than 
EverSource rates during 2023.  That cumulative saving would have been in the $.5 Million range.  He 
and Dwight are asking for another meeting of the Committee and the development of a public hearing 
on the issue.

Dan and Pat have completed the Annual Report.

Minutes of the regular Commission meeting of January 11, 2023 were approved as amended.

The next meeting will be on April 11, 2024 at 4:00 PM at the Town offices.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 PM.


